December 1, 2014
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Victoria Gudeman,
Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.
Minutes from November, 2014 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $253,589.36
Mayor Hull noted that $150,000 from the General Fund had been used to purchase two $75,000 CD’s.

Mr. Bishop noted the proposed attendance by SHA representatives at the January M&C meeting to discuss
the Main St. project.

An ordinance to adopt a franchise agreement with Comcast Cable was introduced.

Mayor Hull noted that FEMA is now moving again towards updating the FIRM maps, a project begun in
2010.

Meeting adjourned at 7:22p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



